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Another busy week at Gorse Hill Primary school!
As the weather is starting to get colder and 
wetter; please remember to bring a suitable 
coat into school and wear appropriate footwear.

EYFS

This week reception have been learning all 
about the importance of washing our hands. We 
did  little experiment to show how fast germs 
can travel and why it is so important we wash 
our hands properly

This week in year 1 
history, we have been 
looking at how dolls 
haves changed over time 
and how diversity is 
represented in the toys 
that we play with. 

Year 6
This week in Year 6, children from both classes 
have been learning how to Mono-print ready for 
their Hundertwasser inspired contribution to the 
new hall Art display centered around the 
Manchester Bee.

Year 5

In Year 5, we have been enjoying our French 
lessons from our French teacher Aurelie. This 
week we have been recapping colours and 
numbers and have been playing Simon says in 
French! Ask your child if they remember any 
of the actions! 

Writer of the Month!
Each month we celebrate a writer of the month 
from each class. We are very proud to display the 
pupils’ written work on our lovely Writing Display.



Dates for your Diary!
October
Black History Month
17thOct-Deadline for Harvest Festival 
collection for StretfordFood Bank
18thOct-Autumn Disco
21stOct-School closes for Halfterm
31stOct-School reopens at 8:50am
November
9th Nov-Parents’ Evening
9th Nov- Flu vaccinations
14th- 18th Nov- Anti-Bullying Week
11th Nov- Non-uniform donation of 
sweets or chocolates.
18th Nov- Non-uniform donation of 
toiletries.
25th Nov- Non-uniform donation of 
Xmas decorations.
December
2nd Dec- Non-uniform donation of 
bottles
6th Dec- Decoration Day!
7th Dec- Christmas Fair
7th Dec- EYFS Xmas production 9:15am
8th Dec- EYFS Xmas production 9:15am

Autumn Disco Tickets are on sale this 
week!
Reception/ KS1- Tues 18th Oct- 3pm-
4:15 £3 (includes hotdog, drink and 
sweets)
KS2- Tues 18th Oct- 4:30- 6m £3 
(hotdogs, ice-cream, sweets on sale)

Don’t forget your Harvest
Festival donations: tins, 
Cereals, pastas, tins, 
Condiments etc,

Year 3
We have been taking a closer 
look at the skeleton and why 
it is important. We have been 
using the scientific skill of 
'research using secondary 
sources' to help us find the 
scientific names for the 
bones in our bodies. Then we 
made our own - take a look....

Year 4
In Year 4, pupils have been having lots of fun learning all 
about the digestive system. Pupils enjoyed testing 
themselves to see if they knew where the organs of the 
digestive system went and what their functions are.


